
 
 

The McDonough Weekly 

Issue 18 
Week of Jan. 15-19, 2018 

January Birthdays 
Antonio – 1/11 

 

www.morningsideacademy.com 

Bible:  This week: 2 Thess 3:3 But the Lord is faithful, and He will 
strengthen and protect you from the evil one. Next Week: John 13:34 
 
Phonics: Review 100 words. Sight words to memorize: to, do, a, the off, 
and of. Review one vowel words and blends.  
 
Reading: Reading groups working on blends and one-vowel words. 
 
Handwriting: This week we are reviewing writing first names in cursive. 
We are also learning to connect letters in cursive to make words. 
 
Math: We are learning to count to 100. Counting by 10’s, dimes, the teen 
family and one-five addition family. 
 
Social Studies: We are learning about other countries. This week 
England and Netherlands.  
 
 
Science: This week we are continuing to learn about animal habitats.  

 

 

 

Student of the Week 

Jashelle 

 

Show and Tell 
Reagan 

Study Buddies: This week we will make a Windmill as we are learning 
about the Netherlands.  
 
Art with moms: We are excited to see what we will do on 1/24.  
 
Mystery Reader: Please let me know if you would like to read to the class 
 I have a few dates coming up in January and February.  
 
 

 Important Dates:  
1/23: Class Pictures & Violin Pictures (Please be on time to 
school, wear chapel uniform and bring violins).  
1/26: Reading Night (6:00-8:00 PM).  
2/1: Kindergarten Musical  
2/7: 100 Day Party   
2/9: Olympics and International Feast.  
2/14: Valentines Day Party (If you choose to send in Valentines 
please send in Valentines for the entire class Thank you). 
2/19: No School – Presidents Day.  
2/20: Mrs. McDonough returns to school  
2/22: PTM 6:30-8:00 
 

A Peek at our Week in Kindergarten 

Teacher’s Words: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Reading groups are going well. Please 
practice with your child. The 100 word 
page is great for practice. Thank you to 
Mrs. Yerkes for sending home a 
laminated copy to put on your 
refrigerator. Make flash cards from 
those words. Make it fun. We do start 
reading tests this quarter. 
 
Class Pictures are next Tuesday. 
Please wear chapel uniform. This is also 
violin picture day. Please bring violins to 
school this day.  
 
We have several exciting important 
events coming up this quarter. Please 
let me know if you have questions.  
 

 
Thank you.  
In His service, 
Mrs. McDonough 


